
East Hampton Visiting Nurse Assoc.
(NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE)

EAST HAMPTON. NEW YORK 11937

April 30, 1982

Mr. Frank C. Carr
209 North Route and Golf View Road 
North Barrin‘.':ton, Illinois 6OOIO

Dear Mr. Carr:
The Board of Directors 

acknovjledf^es your gift to the 
Neighborhood House.

Your Mother believed so 
strongly in the work of the House 
that v^e know she would be pleased 
at the number of memorial gifts 
that have come in her name.

There is enclosed a list of 
names who have made gifts to this 
date. All have been acknowledged 
by the Board a -d need only your 
personal acknowledgement.

Sincere Ijf,»/



April 15, 1982

The Board of DirectoBS acknowledges 
your gift in memory of Mrs. Prank C, 
Carr. The family will be notified 
of your gift.
The Neighborhood House has lost a 
good and much loved friend. Mrs. Carr 
worked hard for, and believed in , the 
Nieghborhood House for many years.

Mrs;.James DeGraff Carr 
10-12 North Sixth Street New Hyde Park, N.Y. 11040
Mr. Robert Carr 
Box 176
Tolland, Conn. 06084
Dr. John W. Carr 
Box 238
Hingham, Mass. 02043
Mr. Frank C. Carr, Jr. (oldest son) 
209 North Route 59 Golf View Road North Barrington, 111. 6OOIO

Letter to oldest son ;
The Board of Directors of The Neighborhood House extends its 
sincere sympathy to you on the passing of your Mother, Mrs.
Frank C^ Carr.
No words can ease the pain of the loss that you have suffered - 
we hope that know that the prayers and thoughts of others are with 
you will be a comfort.
The members of the Board have lost a good and much loved friend and 
supporter of the "Neighborhood House". Mrs. Carr was an avid believer 
in the Neighborhood House and worked always for its. good.

r


